Pioneer High School Newsletter

May 2023 Newsletter

Senior Information:

Graduation is fast approaching for our seniors!! We are excited and extremely proud of our seniors and their accomplishment. A mandatory graduation rehearsal will be on Friday, May 12th at 2:00 pm. We will meet out on the football field. Graduation will be on Saturday, May 13th at Pioneer Stadium. Seniors will need to report to Pioneer Hall at 1:00 pm. Graduation will start at 2:00, If the weather does not cooperate, we will be moving our graduation commencement into the gym at Croswell-Lexington High School. Congratulations to Pioneer High School Class of 2023.



STUDENT OF THE MONTH:



Dominik was Pioneer High School Student of the Month for April. He is a positive influence in class. Dominik is the first one to help if anyone is in need of anything. He is friends with everyone in class and works hard. Dominik is respectful. We are proud of you!! Stacy Murray, Principal Email: smurray@croslex.org

IMPORTANT DATES THIS MONTH:

- May 2nd: Career Center bus will be returning at 2:25 pm
- May 5th: Senior All Night Party
- May 10th: Early Release Day at 1:00
- May 11th: Baccalaureate at Croswell Presbyterian Church 7:00 pm
- May 12th: MANDATORY Graduation Rehearsal at 2:00 Pioneer Stadium
- May 13th: Graduation at 2:00 pm Pioneer Stadium
- May 16th: Career Center bus will be returning at 2:25 pm
- May 29th: No School Memorial Day

Summer School:

Pioneer High School will be offering a virtual summer school this summer. Students will have the opportunity to complete their courses throughout the summer. If you are interested in your child participating in summer school, please email Ms. Murray at smurray@croslex.org



Pioneer High School 15 S. Howard Croswell, MI 48422 810-679-1357